
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

TOWN OF NEW HAMPTON 

 
 

Saturday, November 1, 2014 at 8:00 AM 
 

Meeting begins at 80 Lake View Drive, New Hampton 
 

 

The Planning Board will hold a site visit on the property off of 80 Lake View 

Drive.  This is a continuation of the Boundary Line Adjustment and Subdivision 

application for Kevin Lacasse and Louis & Karen Porrazzo. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


